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It was an absolute pleasure working with you for our National Guard Youth
Foundation Ninth Annual Challenge Champions Gala on February 25, 2014 in
Washington, D.C. We truly appreciate your willingness to work directly with our
Events Coordinator and staff to ensure a successful silent auction. With such a
wide variety of items, from sports memorabilia to signed guitars to vacations, our
guests were thrilled to bid on such unique and desirable items. Better yet, runner-
up bidders were pleased to know they too could receive the item, raising even
more funds for the foundation.

We really appreciated and welcomed your hands-on approach of delivering the
items to the venue, setting up your items, and personally communicating with
guests in a professional and friendly manner. Further, as our Live Auctioneer you
did an outstanding job.

We are very pleased with the outcome of our event and believe BW Unlimited
contributed a large part to that success.
Louis A. Cabrera

President

National Guard Youth Foundation
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